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BOARD ACTION EXHIBIT NUMBER 2012-14
FINAL BOARD ACTION: JUNE 18, 2012
Pierce College District Number Eleven 
RETIREMENT OF Judy DeJardin

Early Childhood Education Instructor

WHEREAS, Judy DeJardin has submitted written notification, dated November 8 , 2011, of her intent to retire from her tenured position as a full-time instructor at Pierce College effective June , 2012; and,

WHEREAS, the College administration has acknowledged Ms. DeJardin’s intent to retire effective June 30, 2012;

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees of Community College District 11 publicly acknowledges their appreciation for Ms. DeJardin’s years of dedicated service to the College and the Early Childhood Education department. Ms. DeJardin has served as a valued faculty member for 23 years with another 10 year as a valued part time employee.

Ms. DeJardin began her career at Pierce College as a teacher in the Parent Ed Co-op. She was hired as a full time tenured faculty member in 1989.  She also held the leadership position of division chair from July 1, 2001 to June 30, 2011.
Ms. DeJardin has been a leader in assessment and has worked tirelessly on student, course, program and institutional outcomes. In 2010, she was officially appointed the district assessment liaison to lead assessment through accreditation, which had a successful outcome for the Pierce College District.
Ms. DeJardin was instrumental in bringing Central Washington’s four-year Elementary Teacher Program to Pierce College Fort Steilacoom. She also played a key role in Pierce College Foundation’s capital campaign that built two child development centers. 

Ms. DeJardin is a passionate individual who supports her staff and students while inspiring them to utilize their talents and potential to achieve their goals. Further, she is a knowledgeable and compassionate colleague and co-worker who will be sorely missed.

Ms. DeJardin is a valued member of the College community and the Board commends her undisputed commitment to the field of education, and extends their best wishes for an enjoyable retirement.
